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This is a horrible proposal. The drug problem we are already facing is bad enough 

finding needles on our children’s playgrounds. Passing this will draw in all of the 

homeless and their drug problems. We need to keep our children and our families 

safe. We need to be CLEANING our streets not proposing bills to deteriorate them.  


